

November 8, 2024

Commissioner Sanquetta Cowan-Williams City of Pahokee 207 Begonia Dr Pahokee, FL 33476-2110

Dear Commissioner Cowan-Williams,

On behalf of the Florida League of Cities, I am pleased to award this certificate to you for the completion of the Institute for Elected Municipal Officials II in Altamonte Springs held on October 25-26, 2024.

It is our sincere hope that you found the program and challenging and worthwhile. We encourage you take advantage of other training opportunities through FLC University and recommend our trainings to your colleagues. As a graduate of IEMO I and IEMO II you will now be invited to attend our Leadership Class. This course is invitation only, so keep an eye out for a personalized email from us with more information on the course and the registration link!

We strongly believe that your attendance at the Institute is indicative of your continued commitment to improving the quality of municipal government in Florida. If we may be of assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to call upon us.

Sincerely,

Lynn S. Tipton

Director, FLC University Florida League of Cities

Lynn S. Jotan











## Certificate of Completion

October 25-26, 2024 • Altamonte Springs, FL

Presented to

## Sanquetta Cowan-Williams

Commissioner

City of Pahokee

